
 

  

 

   
 

WSBVI We Are ALL Makers 
Summer Camp 2024 

July 7th-12th, 2024 
Camp Objectives: 
We Are ALL Makers Summer Camp will 
provide students the opportunity to create 
hands-on projects and participate in 
accessible STEAM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art, & Math) activities. 

Logistics: 
This camp is designed for any BVI (Blind and 
Visually Impaired) student Entering 1st to 8th 

grade for the 2024-25 school year. Camp will 
run Sunday, July 7th - Friday, July 12th, 
2024, on the campus of the Wisconsin School 
for the Blind and Visually Impaired located at 
1700 West State Street, Janesville, WI 
53546. In addition to the awesome day 
program, students will have the opportunity 
to stay on campus and experience all that 
dorm life has to offer. (i.e. evening activities, 
socializing, making new friends, and staying 
in dorm rooms.) 

Enrollment: 
Enrollment will be open until Wednesday, May 15th. Enroll either 
by calling our Education Office at 608-758-6110 or by filling out 
our online form: https://forms.office.com/r/wTPfJwLEqE 
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